STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

November 22, 1988 POST OFFICE BOX 1980

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 8B8241-1380
{505) 393-6161

GARREY CARRUTHERS
GOVEANOR

E1 Paso Natural Gas Company
Box 1492
E1 Paso, TX 79978

'Attn: Russell Cowart
Re: Gas Connection Notices
Gentlemen:

I believe Evelyn Downs of this office requested a reconnection
date for the Lewis B. Burleson Farney #3-B Sec.5, 7235, R36E
in July 1988, and again on November 9th by telephone.

As of this date this reconnection date has not been received.
Please furnish this as soon as possible in order that the
allowable can be assigned.

Also, please furnish connection notices for Conoco Inc.
Meyer B-17 Well #3-P Sec. 17, T21S, R36E, & Lockhart B #10-E
Sec. 14, 1215, R36E. Both wells are completed in the Eumont
Y-SR-Qu Gas Pool and according to Conoco were connected to
your system November 9, 1988.

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated.
Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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